
MEMORANDUM: 

 
To:  Winnefox Library System Trustees  

From:  Mark Arend, Assistant Director 

Subject: Report of System Activities 

Date:  January 19, 2016 

 

Greetings and Happy New Year!  The following is an update of activities since our last 

meeting.  I would be happy to provide further details at our meeting, or feel free to give me a 

call or send an email in advance. 

 

 

2016 Board Meetings:  At the last meeting we were requested to schedule three board 

meetings at libraries other than Oshkosh.  I’ve reserved meeting rooms at these libraries: 

• Wednesday 27 January—Oshkosh Public Library 

• Wednesday 30 March— Oshkosh Public Library 

• Wednesday 25 May—Spillman Public Library, North Fond du Lac 

• Wednesday 27 July— Markesan Public Library 

• Wednesday 28 September—Packwaukee Public Library 

• Wednesday 30 November—Oshkosh Public Library 

We’ve never met in Packwaukee.  We last met in Markesan and North Fond du Lac in 2011. 

 

 

Library Legislative Day:    Don’t forget about Library Legislative Day in Madison, Tuesday 

9 February 2016 at the Madison Concourse Hotel.  LLD is an excellent opportunity to talk 

with legislators directly and encourage their support for programs that improve library services 

within the state.  Registration is easy; the Wisconsin Library Association arranges for 

appointments with legislators.  We encourage anyone who can to attend.  You can find more 

information at: http://wla.wisconsinlibraries.org/legislative/legislative-day  

 

 

Staff News:  Graphic Artist Renee Miller and Printer Matthew Schrottky both left in 

December. 

 


